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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

Board of Directors Meeting Canceled 
The Guam Regional Transit Authority (GRTA) announces their Regular Board Meeting 

for May 2023 is Canceled due to no quorum. 

 Next Board Meeting TBD and will be announced to public at a later date. 

 

 

For more information you may contact LeTrina Mantanona at 671-475-4620, Danielle Garcia at 

671-300-0703 or email us at ride@grta.guam.gov, Monday through Friday, 8am-5pm. Our Admin 

Office is closed on weekends and GovGuam Holidays. 

 


